

Wisconsin UCC Members Honored

At the Interfaith Conference of Greater Milwaukee's (IFCGM) recently-held Annual Luncheon, two Wisconsin UCC members received awards.



Jeanne Mantsch

The Frank Zeidler Award was given to **Jeanne Mantsch**, a member of First Congregational UCC in Port Washington. Jeanne was honored with the award for long leadership in social justice, peace, advocacy, and environmental efforts by the Interfaith Conference and program so the local, regional and statewide United Church of Christ. She now oversees IFCGM's March luncheon-lecture series and helps lead its Interfaith Earth Network.

For the Conference, Jeanne has been a long-time member of the Committee on Ministry with LGBTQ Persons, has been a trainer for

the Five Practices Church Renewal Program, was a Lay Academy student, and served on the Annual Meeting Planning Committee in 2010. For the Southeast Association, she serves on the Mission Team. Congratulations, Jeanne!

The Mark Rohlfing Memorial Award was given to **Jane Audette**, a member of Plymouth UCC in Milwaukee. Jane was honored with the award for her service to K3-12th grade regular and special education children as a Milwaukee Public Schools social worker in several district schools; and for her work as co-chair of the Education Task Force of MICAH (Milwaukee Inner City Congregations Allied for Hope). Congratulations, Jane!



Jane Audette



IFCGM 2015 Award Winners